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Distinctive Schools announces the addition of
third grade at Distinctive College Prep:
Redford

DETROIT, MICHIGAN, UNITED STATES, August 13, 2018 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Distinctive Schools
announces the addition of third grade at Distinctive College Prep: Redford located at 17175
Olympia, Redford, Michigan, 48240.

Opening for the 2018-19 school year, Distinctive College Prep (DCP): Redford is Distinctive
Schools’ second campus in the metro-Detroit area. DCP: Redford is currently enrolling students
in kindergarten through third grade, with plans to add a grade level each year and serve
students in grades kindergarten to eighth grade.

“It has been exciting to see the surge of support from our school community as we approach the
first day of school,” said Camille Hibbler, school principal at Distinctive College Prep: Redford.
“Over the course of the summer, we have met many of our incoming students and families, and
are continuing to accept student enrollment applications for grades kindergarten, first, second
and third.”

DCP: Redford's learning model supports students to be active partners in their education.
Teachers design learning experiences that provide each student with the right content, at the
right time, in the right place, using the right mode of instruction, and utilize learner profiles, as
well as develop personalized learning paths for each student while they learn and grow in
flexible learning environments.

“By adding third grade at Distinctive College Prep: Redford, we are committed to positively
impacting more students and families through our innovative learning model,” stated Scott
Frauenheim, Distinctive Schools President. “We are excited to provide this opportunity to the
metro-Detroit community and ensure the students in the communities we serve are positioned
for success in college, career, and life.”

DCP: Redford is open to students across metro-Detroit. “We already have students enrolled from
Detroit, Dearborn Heights, Redford, Livonia, and other surrounding communities,” Hibbler
added. “Because we are are free, nonprofit public charter school, we welcome all students, no
matter what zip code they may live in.”

For more information on how to enroll your student at Distinctive College Prep: Redford, visit
http://www.dcpredford.org or visit the school Monday through Friday at 17175 Olympia, Redford,
Michigan, 48240 from 9 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Wednesdays 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Distinctive Schools is 501(c) non-profit organization dedicated to supporting and accelerating the
work of charter schools serving kids from traditionally underserved backgrounds. Distinctive
Schools’ mission is to serve children and families in urban communities. It provides intensive
supports that accelerate achievement, performance, and college-preparedness.
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